
  “So do not fear, for I am with you; do 

not be dismayed, for I am your God. I 

will strengthen you and help you; I will 

uphold you with my righteous right 

hand. “ 

Isaiah 41:10  

 Year 6 had an amazing trip to York this week. They were a credit to their school 

 Willow Class had 2 exciting trips out this week  

 Cat Smith MP mentioned our school when addressing the House of Commons. She 

spoke about the Community Orchard and the legacy we are creating. 

 Mrs Potter and the team had an exciting day on Tuesday whilst Mrs Gladwin was out 

of school She even had a visit from the local firemen! Mrs Adams answered her 

phone to Mrs Potter whilst swinging through a tree on TreeTop Trek. Thankfully there 

wasn’t a real fire, and all of the children evacuated the building in a calm and mature 

manner. 

Highlights of the week 



Reminders… 

 You may have resources and books at home from lockdown 

still, please send them back in to school next week.  

 Please apply sun cream to your children before school, and 

on sunny days a sun hat is needed. 

 If your child takes any medication during the day please 

contact the office. Only prescription medication can be   

given to pupils, and a form needs to be completed before 

we can administer anything. 

 Lancashire is now under stricter Coronavirus guidance as of 

Wednesday this week, and we are being advised to          

minimize travel in and out of Lancashire. The advice can be 

found here—https://www.gov.uk/government/news/

further-measures-in-additional-areas-to-tackle-delta-

b16172-variant 

Sports Day 

We are holding a Sports Day with 

a difference on 24th June.       

Unfortunately we aren’t able to 

invite parents to the event, and 

activities will be in class bubbles. 

This is in line with the Covid 

guidance. There will be awards 

and prizes  given out the          

following day in our Zoom        

Celebration Assembly in school. 

Parent Pay 

Could all outstanding balances on 

ParentPay be cleared as soon as         

possible.  If there are any questions or 

problems, please contact the office. 

Photos 

Our photographers are coming in 

to school on Tuesday 15th June. 

Individual, siblings and Year 6 class 

photograph only. Unfortunately, 

siblings who are not at this school 

will not be able to come. If you 

have any questions, please email                                  

bursar@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk   

Year 6 trip to York 

Elm Class had their residential this week to York. They started off at Heaton Park, Manchester, where they 

did a TreeTop Trek and had lots of fun on the TreeTop Nets. They then enjoyed a day exploring the Jorvik 

Museum, learning about Vikings, and finished off with a trip to Flamingo Land. The weather was amazing 

and  we were so proud of how well mannered and polite our pupils were. We are so glad that they were 

able to experience a residential as a year group despite the Covid 19 pandemic. This is a really important 

part of education and helps our pupils develop confidence and independence.  

Please complete the form for 

lunch arrangements next 

week… https://

forms.office.com/r/

GrPKrVYjXF 

Scarecrow Competition 

Preesall & Knott End Gala Committee are holding their annual 

Scarecrow Competition. All entries to be in by 30th June with 

scarecrows to be on display from Saturday 3rd July. Email your 

name and address to nicolawoods524@gmail.com or pick up a 

form from Knott End Pet Shop.  Judging will take place from 

4th—9th July, and prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place. 

Bio Blitz 

Willow Class took part in the 2021 Bio Blitz with Wyre Rivers Trust 

on Tuesday this week. The weather was perfect for their exploring 

on the beach—they were adding to the species list with a shoreline 

search of Knott End Beach. Willow Class then did a litter pick on 

Preesall Park on Thursday. Thank you to the parent volunteers who 

supported with these activities. 
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Stars of the week 


